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Ariana Costa

From: Nicholas Pepe <nepepe@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 12:32 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Protect our rights - Legislation scheduled for March 26th

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
 
My name is Nick Pepe. I am a Rhode Island resident and I strongly OPPOSE the following bills: 
H5436 
H5443 
H5651 
H5652 
H5654 
H5889 
H5890 
H5891 
 
I strongly SUPPORT bills H5935 and H5936.  
 
Thank you 
 
Nicholas Pepe 
33 Misty Court, South Kingstown, RI 02879 


